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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Second Judicial Circuit Reports Data Breach of Gadsden County Court Records

The Second Judicial Circuit has been notified of a data breach affecting Gadsden
County court records. Initial assessments indicate that some records contain personal

identifying information. Steps were taken to stop the breach. Only Gadsden County
court records were affected.

The origin and full extent of the incident are under investigation by the appropriate law
entorcement agencies. The Second Judicial Circuit, the Gadsden County Clerk of
Court, and the Office of the State Courts Administrator are cooperating with law
enforcement to assist in the investigation.

Court documents may continue to be filed in Gadsden County through the Florida
Courts E-Filing Portal or in person at Gadsden County courthouse facilities. Additional
information will be provided as it becomes available.

Please contact the Second Judicial Circuit at 850-606-4350 for updates as new
information becomes available.



